
    

 
 
 
 
 
Thursday, March 29, 2012 
VALLEY SNAPSHOT   
Truckers visit students at Lewis Center  
   On March 14, Devon Ades from the California Trucking Association, along with Jeff Sturch, 
presented a $400 check to Mrs. Andreasen’s second grade class at Lewis Center for Educational 
Research, for participating in its annual poster contest. Students studied the role of trucking in the 
distribution of goods before designing and submitting a poster. Driver, Randy Park, from Apex Bulk 
Commodities brought a truck and trailer for students to view and to ask questions about the trucking 
industry.  
   Students enjoyed a lively questions and answer period with Ms. Ades regarding the truck and how it 
works. The second grade students enjoyed the hands-on lesson of how important trucks are to our 
economy. For more information, call (760) 946-5414, ext. 202 or email cthompson@lcer.org .  
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   KEEP ON TRUCKING: Mrs. Andreasen’s second grade class with Apex Bulk Commodities driver, 
Randy Park, and Jeff Sturch of California Trucking Association are shown.  
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